



Dear Parents and Carers.

At St Patrick's we value the excellent relationships we have with parents. We like to hear your views about all aspects of our School, from the curriculum to uniform or the journey to School. With that in mind, we would like to invite you to the next meeting of our Parent Forum on Thursday 2nd November.

The Parent Forum meets once a term after school. At every meeting there are opportunities for parents to raise issues or seek clarification about educational and wider school matters or other issues that might impact upon your child's education and welfare.

There is always a senior member of staff present at every meeting, ably supported by two other teachers who handle all communication and admin for the group.

In addition to meetings being a forum for parents' views, we organise a timetable of presentations by curriculum leaders who showcase information about their subject areas. We will have a presentation from various members of staff who will be providing practical ways you can support your child at home.

Views can be expressed in confidence within a friendly and supportive atmosphere. The minutes of every meeting are shared with the whole school community and at every senior leadership meeting.

We are listening and your views count.

All parents are welcome. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd November at 4.30pm.

Yours sincerely,

R_Hart

Miss Hart Pastoral Director

Amazing things happen here

Executive Principal : Mr P Murden Headteacher : Mrs A Byrne





